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A few people within Cranleigh are investigating the background information required for a ‘SMART 
Community’ initiative, an integrated approach to healthy living within Cranleigh. Some preliminary work has 
taken place and several groups and individuals have been interviewed or invited to complete surveys. The 
results of some of their views have pertinent implications for the neighbourhood plan.  

 

Statement from the Lead Facilitator Rosemary Hurtley 
‘Collaboration between and among interested people and a number of representative groups of all ages 

in Cranleigh are exploring together a ‘Smart Community’ initiative, which is gathering momentum.  The 

movement focuses on achieving a healthy community including the care, business and wellbeing needs 

for Cranleigh working towards developing a masterplan.  
 

The healthy village/community initiative is bringing together empowering local business, churches, health 

and wellbeing providers and voluntary groups at grass roots level supported by technology. Working 

together collaboratively and driving well-co-ordinated and practical solutions can help all citizens live 

well up to and into old age. The growing needs of people living with frailty within an ageing society 

requires new and different types of engagement with community driven innovative ideas. 

Intergenerational contact is encouraged and nurtured and services become more interconnected. The 

initiative thus focuses on improving quality of life and social cohesion between people of all ages who live 

and work in Cranleigh, and could deliver improved co-ordination and responsiveness to needs.  
 

Given the changing needs and reduction in statutory provision across health and social care, both 

nationally and locally, it is important to be aware that local government wishes to support and enable 

communities and are actively seeking to work together with them in new ways to help secure this vision. 

This will include using the many tools that modern data networks provide, linking to national initiatives 

to fast track change, whilst understanding the importance of trusting human relationships where 

individuals and groups feel confident to take back more control and are able to connect and engage more 

easily within the community.  

 

Some preliminary work has taken place to set up a representative steering group and several groups and 

individuals have been interviewed or invited to complete surveys. The results of some of their views have 

pertinent implications for the neighbourhood plan.’ 

END 

 
Summary results of comments were from a group of mothers of children at St. Cuthbert Mayne Primary 
School and from the Domiciliary Care Agency, interviews are given over leaf. Also given are a few real case 
histories illustrating the difficulties people in Cranleigh have in finding low cost accommodation. This is 
followed by a graphical representation of the wide-ranging topics covered in the SMART community 
initiative.  
The information so far collated has a direct relevance to 

• Policy 3 on the Housing Mix,  

• The Community Infrastructure 

• The Cranleigh Village review and re-design project.  
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